
 

 

The Avenue School                    
60 Christchurch Avenue            
London NW6 7BH 
T: 020 3829 4690 
E: enquiries@theavenueschool.london  
W: www.theavenueschool.london 
 

 

  

Headteacher: Rachel Rai  
The Rise Partnership Trust CEO: Jayne Jardine 
The Rise Partnership Trust (RPT) is a company limited by guarantee which has exempt charity status. 
RPT is registered in England and Wales (company number 10027322) c/o Manor School. 

October 2023 
 
 
School Photography  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
I am writing to inform you of some exciting news. I am working on many aspects of the school and one area 
is our environment, both inside and outside the classrooms across the school. 
 
To celebrate our wonderful children at The Avenue, we have photography taking place on Thursday 19th 
October 2023. The photos taken will be displayed in our corridors, halls, stairways and reception area. Once 
the photos have been installed I plan to invite our family community to launch our wonderful space and 
celebrate the heart of The Avenue, our pupils! 
 
The photos taken will capture our children engaging in their learning both inside and outside of the 
classrooms. 
 
If you do not wish for your child to take part in the photography, please inform your class teacher. 
 
I have also arranged for Tempest Photography to take Individual portrait photos of your child. This will take 

place in January 2024 and further information will be provided in the new year. 

 
 

Thank you for your continued support 
 
 

Kindest regards  
 
Ms Rachel Rai | Headteacher  
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